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Hey Michigan Friends!!! 

    Guess who is coming for a visit! That’s right
- I am! This June I plan on visiting friends and

supporters. I would love to see you if you have
time and are available, so please email,
Facebook message or text me for more

details. Since I am flying in, I won’t have my
car while in Michigan. If you are willing to help
with transportation after I arrive in Michigan,

please let me know, as I will need help getting
from one place to another. Of course, I can
pay you gas money. I will do my best to see
you all. I will be in the Grand Rapids area as

well as the Cadillac area.                              
 Can’t wait to see you!

Food for Thought

     In his letter to the Colossians, the apostle Paul affirmed
what Jesus demonstrated during His earthly ministry: Christ
is supreme over all creation. In ancient Israel, firstborn sons
wielded tremendous power and influence in the family.
Likewise, Jesus, the firstborn of God, wielded tremendous
power and influence over creation. He superseded biology in
order to restore sight to the blind and heal the disabled. He
overpowered nature in order to calm a raging storm. 
     He removed Himself from the inevitable cycle of life in
order to conquer death. Nothing in creation is beyond the
control of Jesus. Jesus sustains the universe - in both
physical and spiritual ways. His power and might are
certainly sufficient to hold creation together. Without His
plan, the universe would have no direction. Without His light,
darkness would reign supreme. Without His salvation, all
would be lost. Without His hope, misery would be our fate. 

Upcoming in the next few months...

May June

July

August

May is candidate school. We have several
students who are considering becoming

missionaries with Tentmakers Bible Mission,
and our candidate school is a chance for them
to meet board members, ask questions about
church planting ministries, and get more info

related to applying as a missionary. 
Please be praying for those who are attending:
the board members as they travel to LaGrange,

and each of the students as they seek God’s
will for their future in ministry. 

July brings Independence Day celebration!!
Hurray! It’s my favorite holiday to celebrate. 

Tentmakers also has a team going to Trinidad to
visit our missionaries there and help with

ministry.
I will be helping those going by keeping track of

donations that come in for each of the team
members going. We have several Frontier School

of the Bible students who plan on going, so
please keep them in your prayers as they

prepare for this short term trip. 
It may seem like April is early, but there are a lot

of details that go into all of our short term
missions trip with TBM. We do our best to ensure

the team has everything they need. 

School starts back up in mid-August. I will be
cooking lunch for the kids at the elementary

school again for the school year. 
Frontier School of the Bible will start back up

as well. The sleepy little town of LaGrange will
quite possibly double in size once the students

arrive. 

Some of my favorite photos so far this year. 


